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ASX Announcement 

28 November 2022 

RESPONSE TO OFFICE OF LIQUOR AND GAMING REGULATION (QLD) NOTICES 

Further to the announcement of 4 November 2022, The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX code: 
SGR) (The Star), together with its subsidiaries The Star Entertainment Qld Custodian Pty Ltd (The Star 
Gold Coast) and The Star Entertainment Qld Limited (Treasury Brisbane), has responded to show 
cause notices from the Office of Liquor and Gaming Regulation (OLGR). 

The notices relate to matters arising from the independent external review into the operations of  
The Star’s casinos in Queensland, undertaken by The Honourable Robert Gotterson AO, the findings 
of the report of Mr Adam Bell SC in New South Wales, a separate investigation undertaken by OLGR, 
and findings of unsuitability against The Star and the above-mentioned subsidiaries by the Attorney-
General, The Honourable Shannon Fentiman MP.  
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